

Japanese Nursing Association

5-8-2 Jingumae, Shibuya-ku, Tokyo 150-0001 JAPAN TEL: +81 3 5778 8559 FAX: +81 3 5778 5602,

E-mail: intl@nurse.or.jp URL: https://www.nurse.or.jp/jna/english/

February 28, 2022

Dear colleagues,

On behalf of the Japanese Nursing Association and also on my own behalf, I would like to express our deepest concerns to all the people caught up in the conflict in Ukraine, including nurses and healthcare workers.

For the nursing profession, dedicated to saving lives and improving the quality of life, it is heartbreaking to see people being attacked and displaced.

We fully support the ICN's standpoint and express our solidarity with the global nursing community for the safety and protection of the people and nurses of Ukraine.

We hope for an immediate resolution of this conflict and restoration of peaceful life.

Yours sincerely,

Toshiko Frakai

Toshiko Fukui, RN, RNM, PHN, MBA, PhD

President

Japanese Nursing Association